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XML for Data Architects

Neufert Architects' Data, 3e (pb)
How do you approach answering queries when your data is stored in
multiple databases that were designed independently by different
people? This is first comprehensive book on data integration and is
written by three of the most respected experts in the field. This book
provides an extensive introduction to the theory and concepts
underlying today's data integration techniques, with detailed,
instruction for their application using concrete examples throughout
to explain the concepts. Data integration is the problem of answering
queries that span multiple data sources (e.g., databases, web pages).
Data integration problems surface in multiple contexts, including
enterprise information integration, query processing on the Web,
coordination between government agencies and collaboration between
scientists. In some cases, data integration is the key bottleneck to
making progress in a field. The authors provide a working knowledge of
data integration concepts and techniques, giving you the tools you
need to develop a complete and concise package of algorithms and
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applications. Offers a range of data integration solutions enabling
you to focus on what is most relevant to the problem at hand Enables
you to build your own algorithms and implement your own data
integration applications

The Complete Book of Data Anonymization
Intelligent readers who want to build their own embedded computer
systems-- installed in everything from cell phones to cars to handheld
organizers to refrigerators-- will find this book to be the most indepth, practical, and up-to-date guide on the market. Designing
Embedded Hardware carefully steers between the practical and
philosophical aspects, so developers can both create their own devices
and gadgets and customize and extend off-the-shelf systems. There are
hundreds of books to choose from if you need to learn programming, but
only a few are available if you want to learn to create hardware.
Designing Embedded Hardware provides software and hardware engineers
with no prior experience in embedded systems with the necessary
conceptual and design building blocks to understand the architectures
of embedded systems. Written to provide the depth of coverage and realworld examples developers need, Designing Embedded Hardware also
provides a road-map to the pitfalls and traps to avoid in designing
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embedded systems. Designing Embedded Hardware covers such essential
topics as: The principles of developing computer hardware Core
hardware designs Assembly language concepts Parallel I/O Analogdigital conversion Timers (internal and external) UART Serial
Peripheral Interface Inter-Integrated Circuit Bus Controller Area
Network (CAN) Data Converter Interface (DCI) Low-power operation This
invaluable and eminently useful book gives you the practical tools and
skills to develop, build, and program your own application-specific
computers.

Naval Architects Data
Case Study Strategies for Architects and Designers explains methods in
evidence-based design, also called practice-based research, to show
you the value of research to your designs. Topics covered pertain to
data collection and analysis techniques, including surveys,
interviews, fieldwork, participatory design, occupancy evaluations,
and memory sketching. Integrative data evaluation, theoretical
sampling, triangulation, pattern matching logic, and analytical
generalization are also discussed. Global research precedents,
exercises, further reading, section summaries, sidebars, more than 30
black and white images and tables will help you conduct empirical
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inquiries in real-life contexts.

Architects' Data
This book highlights the different types of data architecture and
illustrates the many possibilities hidden behind the term "Big Data",
from the usage of No-SQL databases to the deployment of stream
analytics architecture, machine learning, and governance. Scalable Big
Data Architecture covers real-world, concrete industry use cases that
leverage complex distributed applications , which involve web
applications, RESTful API, and high throughput of large amount of data
stored in highly scalable No-SQL data stores such as Couchbase and
Elasticsearch. This book demonstrates how data processing can be done
at scale from the usage of NoSQL datastores to the combination of Big
Data distribution. When the data processing is too complex and
involves different processing topology like long running jobs, stream
processing, multiple data sources correlation, and machine learning,
it’s often necessary to delegate the load to Hadoop or Spark and use
the No-SQL to serve processed data in real time. This book shows you
how to choose a relevant combination of big data technologies
available within the Hadoop ecosystem. It focuses on processing long
jobs, architecture, stream data patterns, log analysis, and real time
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analytics. Every pattern is illustrated with practical examples, which
use the different open sourceprojects such as Logstash, Spark, Kafka,
and so on. Traditional data infrastructures are built for digesting
and rendering data synthesis and analytics from large amount of data.
This book helps you to understand why you should consider using
machine learning algorithms early on in the project, before being
overwhelmed by constraints imposed by dealing with the high throughput
of Big data. Scalable Big Data Architecture is for developers, data
architects, and data scientists looking for a better understanding of
how to choose the most relevant pattern for a Big Data project and
which tools to integrate into that pattern.

Ernst Neufert Architects' Data
A comprehensive end-to-end guide that gives hands-on practice in big
data and Artificial Intelligence Key Features Learn to build and run a
big data application with sample code Explore examples to implement
activities that a big data architect performs Use Machine Learning and
AI for structured and unstructured data Book Description The big data
architects are the “masters” of data, and hold high value in today’s
market. Handling big data, be it of good or bad quality, is not an
easy task. The prime job for any big data architect is to build an endPage 6/35
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to-end big data solution that integrates data from different sources
and analyzes it to find useful, hidden insights. Big Data Architect’s
Handbook takes you through developing a complete, end-to-end big data
pipeline, which will lay the foundation for you and provide the
necessary knowledge required to be an architect in big data. Right
from understanding the design considerations to implementing a solid,
efficient, and scalable data pipeline, this book walks you through all
the essential aspects of big data. It also gives you an overview of
how you can leverage the power of various big data tools such as
Apache Hadoop and ElasticSearch in order to bring them together and
build an efficient big data solution. By the end of this book, you
will be able to build your own design system which integrates,
maintains, visualizes, and monitors your data. In addition, you will
have a smooth design flow in each process, putting insights in action.
What you will learn Learn Hadoop Ecosystem and Apache projects
Understand, compare NoSQL database and essential software architecture
Cloud infrastructure design considerations for big data Explore
application scenario of big data tools for daily activities Learn to
analyze and visualize results to uncover valuable insights Build and
run a big data application with sample code from end to end Apply
Machine Learning and AI to perform big data intelligence Practice the
daily activities performed by big data architects Who this book is for
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Big Data Architect’s Handbook is for you if you are an aspiring data
professional, developer, or IT enthusiast who aims to be an all-round
architect in big data. This book is your one-stop solution to enhance
your knowledge and carry out easy to complex activities required to
become a big data architect.

Microservice Architecture
DW 2.0: The Architecture for the Next Generation of Data Warehousing
is the first book on the new generation of data warehouse
architecture, DW 2.0, by the father of the data warehouse. The book
describes the future of data warehousing that is technologically
possible today, at both an architectural level and technology level.
The perspective of the book is from the top down: looking at the
overall architecture and then delving into the issues underlying the
components. This allows people who are building or using a data
warehouse to see what lies ahead and determine what new technology to
buy, how to plan extensions to the data warehouse, what can be
salvaged from the current system, and how to justify the expense at
the most practical level. This book gives experienced data warehouse
professionals everything they need in order to implement the new
generation DW 2.0. It is designed for professionals in the IT
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organization, including data architects, DBAs, systems design and
development professionals, as well as data warehouse and knowledge
management professionals. * First book on the new generation of data
warehouse architecture, DW 2.0. * Written by the "father of the data
warehouse", Bill Inmon, a columnist and newsletter editor of The Bill
Inmon Channel on the Business Intelligence Network. * Long overdue
comprehensive coverage of the implementation of technology and tools
that enable the new generation of the DW: metadata, temporal data,
ETL, unstructured data, and data quality control.

Restoration of Ford's Theatre, Washington D.C.
Cloud Enterprise Architecture examines enterprise architecture (EA) in
the context of the surging popularity of Cloud computing. It explains
the different kinds of desired transformations the architectural
blocks of EA undergo in light of this strategically significant
convergence. Chapters cover each of the contributing architectures of
EA—business, information, application, integration, security, and
technology—illustrating the current and impending implications of the
Cloud on each. Discussing the implications of the Cloud paradigm on
EA, the book details the perceptible and positive changes that will
affect EA design, governance, strategy, management, and sustenance.
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The author ties these topics together with chapters on Cloud
integration and composition architecture. He also examines the
Enterprise Cloud, Federated Clouds, and the vision to establish the
InterCloud. Laying out a comprehensive strategy for planning and
executing Cloud-inspired transformations, the book: Explains how the
Cloud changes and affects enterprise architecture design, governance,
strategy, management, and sustenance Presents helpful information on
next-generation Cloud computing Describes additional architectural
types such as enterprise-scale integration, security, management, and
governance architectures This book is an ideal resource for enterprise
architects, Cloud evangelists and enthusiasts, and Cloud application
and service architects. Cloud center administrators, Cloud business
executives, managers, and analysts will also find the book helpful and
inspirational while formulating appropriate mechanisms and schemes for
sound modernization and migration of traditional applications to Cloud
infrastructures and platforms.

Building Evolutionary Architectures
Expert technical guidance for the earliest stages of building design
This laborsaving resource reduces complex engineering and building
code information to simple approximations that can be easily
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incorporated into initial design explorations. It helps architects
prepare buildable preliminary designs as a realistic basis for the
more detailed design development stage that will follow. Completely
revised to reference the new International Building Code, this fully
updated Third Edition responds to the growing interest in sustainable
design solutions with a new section on daylighting. Like its
predecessors, this new edition offers quick access to reliable rules
of thumb that offer vital help for: Selecting, configuring, and sizing
the structural system Selecting heating and cooling systems
Configuring and sizing mechanical and electrical systems Configuring
and sizing egress systems Designing within building code height and
area limitations The Architect’s Studio Companion, Third Edition is a
recommended study reference for the Building Planning section of the
Architect’s Registration Exam and an invaluable sourcebook that can
save architects time and effort throughout their careers.

Architects' Data

Architectural Detailing
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This book reflects the tremendous changes in the telecommunications
industry in the course of the past few decades – shorter innovation
cycles, stiffer competition and new communication products. It
analyzes the transformation of processes, applications and network
technologies that are now expected to take place under enormous time
pressure. The International Telecommunication Union (ITU) and the TM
Forum have provided reference solutions that are broadly recognized
and used throughout the value chain of the telecommunications
industry, and which can be considered the de facto standard. The book
describes how these reference solutions can be used in a practical
context: it presents the latest insights into their development,
highlights lessons learned from numerous international projects and
combines them with well-founded research results in enterprise
architecture management and reference modeling. The complete
architectural transformation is explained, from the planning and setup stage to the implementation. Featuring a wealth of examples and
illustrations, the book offers a valuable resource for
telecommunication professionals, enterprise architects and project
managers alike.

Architectural Intelligence
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Significantly updated in reference to the latest construction
standards and evolving building typesMany chapters revised including
housing, transport, offices, libraries and hotelsNew chapter on floodaware designSustainable design integrated into chapters throughoutOver
100,000 copies sold to successive generations of architects and
designers - this book belongs in every design studio and architecture
school libraryThe Metric Handbook is the major handbook of planning
and design information for architects and architecture students.
Covering basic design data for all the major building types,

Big Data Architect’s Handbook
Data Architecture: From Zen to Reality explains the principles
underlying data architecture, how data evolves with organizations, and
the challenges organizations face in structuring and managing their
data. Using a holistic approach to the field of data architecture, the
book describes proven methods and technologies to solve the complex
issues dealing with data. It covers the various applied areas of data,
including data modelling and data model management, data quality, data
governance, enterprise information management, database design, data
warehousing, and warehouse design. This text is a core resource for
anyone customizing or aligning data management systems, taking the ZenPage 13/35
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like idea of data architecture to an attainable reality. The book
presents fundamental concepts of enterprise architecture with
definitions and real-world applications and scenarios. It teaches data
managers and planners about the challenges of building a data
architecture roadmap, structuring the right team, and building a long
term set of solutions. It includes the detail needed to illustrate how
the fundamental principles are used in current business practice. The
book is divided into five sections, one of which addresses the
software-application development process, defining tools, techniques,
and methods that ensure repeatable results. Data Architecture is
intended for people in business management involved with corporate
data issues and information technology decisions, ranging from data
architects to IT consultants, IT auditors, and data administrators. It
is also an ideal reference tool for those in a higher-level education
process involved in data or information technology management.
Presents fundamental concepts of enterprise architecture with
definitions and real-world applications and scenarios Teaches data
managers and planners about the challenges of building a data
architecture roadmap, structuring the right team, and building a long
term set of solutions Includes the detail needed to illustrate how the
fundamental principles are used in current business practice
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Naval Architects Data
This work has been selected by scholars as being culturally important,
and is part of the knowledge base of civilization as we know it. This
work was reproduced from the original artifact, and remains as true to
the original work as possible. Therefore, you will see the original
copyright references, library stamps (as most of these works have been
housed in our most important libraries around the world), and other
notations in the work. This work is in the public domain in the United
States of America, and possibly other nations. Within the United
States, you may freely copy and distribute this work, as no entity
(individual or corporate) has a copyright on the body of the work. As
a reproduction of a historical artifact, this work may contain missing
or blurred pages, poor pictures, errant marks, etc. Scholars believe,
and we concur, that this work is important enough to be preserved,
reproduced, and made generally available to the public. We appreciate
your support of the preservation process, and thank you for being an
important part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant.

Metric Handbook
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This is an essential aid in the initial design and planning of a
project. The relevant building type is located by a comprehensive
index and cross reference system, a condensed commentary covers user
requireements, planning criteria, basic dimensions and other
considerations of function, siting aspect etc. A system of references
based on an extensive bibliography supports the text. In every section
plans, sections, site layouts, design details and graphs illustrated
key aspects of a building type's design. Most illustrations are
dimensioned or scaled - the metric system of measurement is used
throughout, and the equivalent in feet/inches can easily be read
either off a graphic scale on the page or from the built-in conversion
table. The illustrations are international in origin and include both
well know and less famous designers. Architects Data is primarily a
handbook of building types rather than of construction techniques and
details. However its treatment of components (such as doors and
windows) and of spaces for building services is extremely thorough,
since consideration of this data is an essential element of the
planning process. The opening pages of basic data on man and his
buildings cover critical subjects such as scale, drawing practice,
noise, light and space for the same reason. Particular attention has
also been paid to the implications of energy conservation, means of
escape from fire and the needs of the elderly and the disabled.
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The Architect's Studio Companion
"XML for Data Architects" focuses on the combination of architectural
and design approaches to using XML, providing numerous syntactical and
working examples. It describes the challenges of using XML in a manner
that promotes simplification of integration, and a high degree of
schema reuse.

Information Architecture for the World Wide Web
What are the ingredients of robust, elegant, flexible, and
maintainable software architecture? Beautiful Architecture answers
this question through a collection of intriguing essays from more than
a dozen of today's leading software designers and architects. In each
essay, contributors present a notable software architecture, and
analyze what makes it innovative and ideal for its purpose. Some of
the engineers in this book reveal how they developed a specific
project, including decisions they faced and tradeoffs they made.
Others take a step back to investigate how certain architectural
aspects have influenced computing as a whole. With this book, you'll
discover: How Facebook's architecture is the basis for a data-centric
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application ecosystem The effect of Xen's well-designed architecture
on the way operating systems evolve How community processes within the
KDE project help software architectures evolve from rough sketches to
beautiful systems How creeping featurism has helped GNU Emacs gain
unanticipated functionality The magic behind the Jikes RVM selfoptimizable, self-hosting runtime Design choices and building blocks
that made Tandem the choice platform in high-availability environments
for over two decades Differences and similarities between objectoriented and functional architectural views How architectures can
affect the software's evolution and the developers' engagement Go
behind the scenes to learn what it takes to design elegant software
architecture, and how it can shape the way you approach your own
projects, with Beautiful Architecture.

Architecture
The Complete Book of Data Anonymization: From Planning to
Implementation supplies a 360-degree view of data privacy protection
using data anonymization. It examines data anonymization from both a
practitioner's and a program sponsor's perspective. Discussing
analysis, planning, setup, and governance, it illustrates the entire
process of adapting an
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PostgreSQL for Data Architects

Architecture | Design | Data
Discusses Web site hierarchy, usability, navigation systems, content
labeling, configuring search systems, and managing the information
architecture development process.

Time-Saver Standards for Interior Design and Space Planning,
Second Edition

Cloud Native Data Center Networking
"The book addresses a sorely missing set of considerations in the real
world This is a very timely book." -Peter Herzum, author of Business
Component Factory and CEO of Herzum Software XML is a tremendous
enabler for platform agnostic data and metadata exchanges. However,
there are no clear processes and techniques specifically focused on
the engineering of XML structures to support reuse and integration
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simplicity, which are of particular importance in the age of
application integration and Web services. This book describes the
challenges of using XML in a manner that promotes simplification of
integration, and a high degree of schema reuse. It also describes the
syntactical capabilities of XML and XML Schemas, and the similarities
(and in some cases limitations) of XML DTDs. This book presents
combinations of architectural and design approaches to using XML as
well as numerous syntactical and working examples. * Designed to be
read three different ways: skim the margin notes for quick
information, or use tables in the appendix to locate sections relevant
the to a particular issue, or read cover-to-cover for the in-depth
treatment. * Contains numerous tables that describe datatypes
supported by the most common DBMSs and map to XML Schema supported
data types. * Unique focus on the value added role and processes of
the data architect as they apply to enterprise use of XML.

Architects Data of Richard Neutra

Data, Matter, Design
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This pocket book includes everyday information which the
architect/designer has to find from a wide variety of sources. The
book includes data about planning, structure, services, building
elements, materials and useful addresses.

Architects' Data
"Data, Matter, Design presents a comprehensive overview of current
design processes that rely on the input of data and use of
computational design strategies, and their relationship to an array of
physical outputs. Technological changes, through the use of
computational tools and processes, have radically altered and
influenced our relationship to cities and the methods in which we
design architecture, urban, and landscape systems. This book presents
a wide range of curated projects and contributed texts by leading
architects and designers that transform data as an abstraction, into
spatial, experiential, and performative configurations within urban
design, emerging materials, robotics, responsive and adaptive systems,
and virtual/augmented/mixed reality. Richly illustrated with over 200
images, Data, Matter, Design is an essential read for students,
academics, and professionals to evaluate and discuss how data in
design methodologies and theoretical discourses have evolved in the
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last two decades and why processes of data collection, measurement,
quantification, simulation, algorithmic control, and their integration
into methods of reading and producing spatial conditions, are becoming
vital in academic and industry practices"--

Color Drawing
The Third Edition of Michael Doyle's classic Color Drawing remains the
ultimate up-to-date resource for professionals and students who need
to develop and communicate design ideas with clear, attractive,
impressive color drawings. Update with over 100 pages, this Third
Edition contains an entirely new section focused on state-of-the-art
digital techniques to greatly enhance the sophistication of
presentation drawings, and offers new and innovative ideas for the
reproduction and distribution of finished drawings. Color Drawing,
Third Edition Features: * A complete body of illustrated instructions
demonstrating drawing development from initial concept through final
presentation * Finely honed explanations of each technique and process
* Faster and easier ways to create design drawings * Over 100 new
pages demonstrating methods for combining hand-drawn and computergenerated drawing techniques Step-by-step, easy-to-follow images will
lead you through digital techniques to quickly and easily enhance your
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presentation drawings.

Architects' Data Sheets
The industry-standard guide to designing well-performing buildings
Architectural Detailing systematically describes the principles by
which good architectural details are designed. Principles are
explained in brief, and backed by extensive illustrations that show
you how to design details that will not leak water or air, will
control the flow of heat and water vapor, will adjust to all kinds of
movement, and will be easy to construct. This new third edition has
been updated to conform to International Building Code 2012, and
incorporates current knowledge about new material and construction
technology. Sustainable design issues are integrated where relevant,
and the discussion includes reviews of recent built works that extract
underlying principles that can be the basis for new patterns or the
alteration and addition to existing patterns. Regulatory topics are
primarily focused on the US, but touch on other jurisdictions and
geographic settings to give you a well-rounded perspective of the art
and science of architectural detailing. In guiding a design from idea
to reality, architects design a set of details that show how a
structure will be put together. Good details are correct, complete,
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and provide accurate information to a wide variety of users. By
demonstrating the use of detail patterns, this book teaches you how to
design a building that will perform as well as you intend. Integrate
appropriate detailing into your designs Learn the latest in materials,
assemblies, and construction methods Incorporate sustainable design
principles and current building codes Design buildings that perform
well, age gracefully, and look great Architects understand that
aesthetics are only a small fraction of good design, and that
stability and functionality require a deep understanding of how things
come together. Architectural Detailing helps you bring it all together
with a well fleshed-out design that communicates accurately at all
levels of the construction process.

Scalable Big Data Architecture
If you want to study, build, or simply validate your thinking about
modern cloud native data center networks, this is your book. Whether
you’re pursuing a multitenant private cloud, a network for running
machine learning, or an enterprise data center, author Dinesh Dutt
takes you through the steps necessary to design a data center that’s
affordable, high capacity, easy to manage, agile, and reliable. Ideal
for network architects, data center operators, and network and
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containerized application developers, this book mixes theory with
practice to guide you through the architecture and protocols you need
to create and operate a robust, scalable network infrastructure. The
book offers a vendor-neutral way to look at network design. For those
interested in open networking, this book is chock-full of examples
using open source software, from FRR to Ansible. In the context of a
cloud native data center, you’ll examine: Clos topology Network
disaggregation Network operating system choices Routing protocol
choices Container networking Network virtualization and EVPN Network
automation

Beautiful Architecture

Designing Embedded Hardware
Publisher's Note: Products purchased from Third Party sellers are not
guaranteed by the publisher for quality, authenticity, or access to
any online entitlements included with the product. The "Silver Bible"
-- thoroughly revised, updated and redesigned Interior designers,
architects, and other design professionals can still turn to the
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field’s beloved "Silver Bible" for a wealth of information related to
the design and planning of residential and commercial interiors. But
now, Time-Saver Standards for Interior Design and Space Planning,
Second Edition goes even further to truly make the classic interior
design reference the standard in its field. From standard furniture
dimensions to architectural woodwork details, you’ll find a vast array
of time-saving data and details. Editors Joseph DeChiara, Julius
Panero, and Martin Zelnik have brought together contributions from
well-known architectural and interior design firms to give you details
derived from actual designs and working drawings, showing various
solutions for typical design problems encountered in interior
architecture. You get a wide range of typical layouts and residential
spaces, offices, conference rooms, and reception areas, in addition to
details of bars, restaurants, and public toilets. This exciting new
edition includes new international examples and metrification – and
provides you with full coverage of healthcare spaces, educational
spaces; home offices; videoconferencing spaces; green design; project
forms and schedules. Two outstanding sections cover historic styles
and woodworking.

Principles of Data Integration
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A systemic transformation is underway in architectural design,
engineering and construction. The discipline and profession of
architecture is being reshaped in a moment where information, insight
and predictions generated during the design process move into
construction no longer essentially via drawings. Other, more profound
digital techniques yield fundamentally different workflows,
responsibilities and business models for architects. This book offers
a comprehensive framework, detailed analysis and critical assessment
of the challenges and opportunities inherent in those changes. The
author sets out to provide direction for a new era in architectural
creation that can be understood and managed by a profession which must
become better equipped to direct its future.

Architect's Pocket Book
Microservices can have a positive impact on your enterprise—just ask
Amazon and Netflix—but you can fall into many traps if you don’t
approach them in the right way. This practical guide covers the entire
microservices landscape, including the principles, technologies, and
methodologies of this unique, modular style of system building. You’ll
learn about the experiences of organizations around the globe that
have successfully adopted microservices. In three parts, this book
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explains how these services work and what it means to build an
application the Microservices Way. You’ll explore a design-based
approach to microservice architecture with guidance for implementing
various elements. And you’ll get a set of recipes and practices for
meeting practical, organizational, and cultural challenges to
microservice adoption. Learn how microservices can help you drive
business objectives Examine the principles, practices, and culture
that define microservice architectures Explore a model for creating
complex systems and a design process for building a microservice
architecture Learn the fundamental design concepts for individual
microservices Delve into the operational elements of a microservices
architecture, including containers and service discovery Discover how
to handle the challenges of introducing microservice architecture in
your organization

Reference Architecture for the Telecommunications Industry
New Directions and Paradigms for the Study of Greek Architecture
collects chapters by nearly three dozen scholars who describe recent
discoveries, new theoretical frameworks, and applications of cuttingedge techniques in their architectural research.
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XML for Data Architects
This book is for developers and data architects who have some exposure
to databases. It is assumed that you understand the basic concepts of
tables and common database objects, including privileges and security.

Cloud Enterprise Architecture

New Directions and Paradigms for the Study of Greek
Architecture
The revered architectural reference, updated with contemporaryexamples
and interactive 3D models The Interactive Resource Center is an online
learningenvironment where instructors and students can access the
toolsthey need to make efficient use of their time, while
reinforcingand assessing their understanding of key concepts for
successfulunderstanding of the course. An access card with redemption
codefor the online Interactive Resource Center isincluded with all
new, print copies or can bepurchased separately. (***If you rent or
purchase aused book with an access code, the access code may have
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beenredeemed previously and you may have to purchase a new access codeISBN: 9781118986837). The online Interactive Resource Center
containsresources tied to the book, such as: Interactive Animations
highlighting key concepts Photo Gallery of architectural precedents
illustrated in thebook Flashcards for focused learning Architecture:
Form, Space, and Order, Fourth Edition isthe classic introduction to
the basic vocabulary of architecturaldesign, updated with new
information on emerging trends and recentdevelopments. This
bestselling visual reference helps both studentsand professionals
understand the vocabulary of architectural designby examining how
space and form are ordered in the environment. Essential and timeless,
the fundamental elements of space andform still present a challenge to
those who crave a deeperunderstanding. Taking a critical look at the
evolution of spaces,Architecture distills complex concepts of design
into aclear focus that inspires, bringing difficult abstractions to
life.The book is illustrated throughout to demonstrate the
conceptspresented, and show the relationships between fundamental
elementsof architecture through the ages and across cultures.
Topicsinclude: Primary elements and the principles of space design
Form and space, including light, view, openings, andenclosures
Organization of space, and the elements and relationships
ofcirculation Proportion and scale, including proportioning systems
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andanthropometry

Data Architecture
This text is an essential aid in the initial design and planning of a
building project. Organised largely by building type, it covers user
requirements, planning criteria, basic dimensions and considerations
of function and siting.

Case Study Strategies for Architects and Designers
Architects, anti-architects, and architecting -- Christopher Alexander
-- Richard Saul Wurman -- Information architects -- Cedric Price -Nicholas Negroponte and the MIT Architecture Machine Group -Architecting intelligence

Architects' Data
The software development ecosystem is constantly changing, providing a
constant stream of new tools, frameworks, techniques, and paradigms.
Over the past few years, incremental developments in core engineering
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practices for software development have created the foundations for
rethinking how architecture changes over time, along with ways to
protect important architectural characteristics as it evolves. This
practical guide ties those parts together with a new way to think
about architecture and time.

DW 2.0: The Architecture for the Next Generation of Data
Warehousing
This is an essential aid in the initial design and planning of a
project. The relevant building type is located by a comprehensive
index and cross reference system, a condensed commentary covers user
requireements, planning criteria, basic dimensions and other
considerations of function, siting aspect etc. A system of references
based on an extensive bibliography supports the text. In every section
plans, sections, site layouts, design details and graphs illustrated
key aspects of a building type's design. Most illustrations are
dimensioned or scaled - the metric system of measurement is used
throughout, and the equivalent in feet/inches can easily be read
either off a graphic scale on the page or from the built-in conversion
table. The illustrations are international in origin and include both
Page 32/35

Read PDF Architects Data
well know and less famous designers. Architects Data is primarily a
handbook of building types rather than of construction techniques and
details. However its treatment of components (such as doors and
windows) and of spaces for building services is extremely thorough,
since consideration of this data is an essential element of the
planning process. The opening pages of basic data on man and his
buildings cover critical subjects such as scale, drawing practice,
noise, light and space for the same reason. Particular attention has
also been paid to the implications of energy conservation, means of
escape from fire and the needs of the elderly and the disabled.
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